
 
 
 

 

End of Season Uniform Returns 
 
• Uniforms are to be collected by team managers/coaches at the end of the 

team’s final game. Teams will be notified in advance that they will need to 
bring a change of clothes in order to change after the game.  
 

• Uniforms are to be returned individually to the team manager in a Ziploc bag, 
with the uniform return slip completed.  
 

• If a uniform deposit was paid for the player, there are three options, one must 
be selected on the uniform return slip: 
 
1. Roll over to 2025 season; or 

 
2. Refunds can be paid: 

a. in cash to be given at end of season event (preferred); or 
b. by direct deposit, but player must complete bank details on uniform 

return slip at the time of uniform return. 
 

• Once all uniforms have been returned to the team manager they should be 
provided together to Aleece Giason Henreques or Rebecca Millar Scott in a 
clearly marked bag with the team number on it. Where a manager/coach has 
been unable to have a uniform returned by a player in a timely manner, this 
should be noted on the team details form. 
 

• If an individual uniform is to be returned to the club outside this process, it 
must be in its own plastic bag with a completed uniform return slip.  
 

• Any uniforms still outstanding on 7 September 2024 will be deemed not 
returned.  If a uniform deposit was paid it will be forfeited to the club. If no 
uniform deposit was paid, an invoice will issued and the player will not be 
released to any other club or be able to return to play at Sharks until it has 
been paid.  
 

Sharks Netball Inc will only provide deposit refunds and rollovers where this 
process has been complied with. 


